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Dear Praying Friends,  
 

This letter comes with a report of our last 2014 graduate, an update on one of our graduates, and a peek into the 

next Institute letter.  We pray this letter is a blessing to you. 

 

Graduate # 80: Jesús Palomo.  This young man was saved under our ministry in 

2009.  Joel Sánchez, missionary to Japan, won him to the Lord.  His growth in the 

Lord was a rapid one, and in 2011 he entered in the Bible Institute.  He graduated with 

honors in 2014.  While in Bible School, he was bus director, children’s church worker, 

played the violin in the church choir, led the singing and preached!  He was married in 

March of this year and he and his wife are going as missionaries to Corea!  As far as 

we know, he will be the first Mexican missionary in Corea!  Please pray for him and 

Alejandra pictured to the right, that God would use them in a 

mighty way.  
 

Update on Graduate # 54: Omar Meza 

 

Omar Meza, (pictured with his wife Mayra to 

the left) started a mission in 2010 three years 

after graduating.  This mission has become 

the Iglesia Bautista Fundamental Jehová Jireh 

(the Jehovah Jireh Fundamental Baptist 

Church), in Juárez, Nuevo León.   

They are in the process of getting the 

church’s legal papers in order, and we thank 

those of you who give to the C.L. Jones 

Memorial Fund, which will make this possible.  This summer they conducted two Vacation 

Bible Schools (one in their church and another in a mission they have started) where they 

had 62 saved!  Besides that, he has a printing ministry in which he has printed over a 

million tracts since 2013!  He also has printed VBS materials for his church and three other 

churches this year.  Please keep Omar and his wife in your prayers.  This is what indigenous missions is all about.  

Training nationals to do what God has called them to do, and then seeing God use them!  The C. L. Jones 

Memorial Fund is lacking $200.00 to help this church register.  Thanks for your help! 
 

Preview of our next Institute letter: Three more graduated in 2015! 
 

 

In Him, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

Gal. 6:9 

Received for the Institute in June and July 2015 

 

$_______________ ¡Muchas Gracias!  Thank You! 

$_______________ C.L. Jones Memorial Fund – Thank you 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You make it possible for 

us to teach the Word of 

God to Hispanics so that 

they can reach the world 

for Christ! 

 


